Hi All,

| just wanted to raise an issue with peoples ability to raise objections on planning application
2023/5391/P (Stay Club looking to building an additional student accommodation floor).

While | have been successful with my objection - speaking with members of the IARA and Holmes
Road community forums there have been numerous issues (with something called Cloudflare ans
well as with objections not being posted online).

This is really concerning as it would be extremely worrying if an objectionable application that is not
wanted by the community is allowed to pass due to a Camden IT systems issue. The developer is
trying to push this through a third time - while already expanding their operations on Cathcart
street.

Can someone please look in to the issue? And perhaps extend the objection/ time window to
compensate? I’'m happy to have a call if helpful to explain.

Kind regards,
Chris.



